
NOV~MBER 16, 1969 EDUCATION COivD!ISSION 

The Commission on Educotion met on November 16, 185S, V\ith 
vice-chairman Tom McCauley presiding. Thirteen members were present. 

Mrs. Dunhrun reported on plt1ns for tbe Dec~mber 6 F'amily night . 
~here will be a Men's Table for display of articles men h~ve made. 
The Gleaner Class will have charge of the food; the l'linnie P. Gates 
class will manage the nursery. A simil r plo.n ,,,,as successful at 

the last supper •• 

Jlr. \1hitford r'3ported that: attenda.nce is holdin5 up well; 
names of classes are needed on class room doors; the Treasury spent 
$575 more than the income thro·L1gh October. Mr. 111alke-r was appointed 
to arrange a cha~t of classrooms. 

Mr. Dunham st1 1 ted thflt he has 3 men on his Membership Cultiva­
tion Committee: Jack Cliff; Guy Branson; S.J. ,rngier. 

Attentjon was called to the Bishop's Convocation on the Ministry, 
Nov. 28, at Duke Memorial, by Mr. Shoaf, who sr,id the convocation 
was designed to interest end motivate young men of High School and 
College age to become interested in th~ ministry. Mr. ~hitford 
m~ved that Duke M~morial pay the f~e of ~12.50 for the young men 
of our church who 1Vill attend. Mr. Dunham seconded the motion. 

Mrs. Boekhout stated thRt there was a Parent's m~~ting of Mary 
C8.Ilada 1 s 5th grade on Nov. 8 with 8 orv9 families in °ttend,~nce. 
On Nov. ?2 there will be a similar meeting for 6th grade parents. 
These m~etings give an apDortunity to discuss Christian education. 
Mrs. T.E. Beard will take over the Toddler room during church. She 
makes a total of 4 paid workers. 

Mr. Shoaf reported on plans b,ing mude for Christmas activities. 
Besides Family Night on Dec. 6, the Senior High group is planning 
to present a play on Sunday night, Dec. 20; classes are planning 
dinn~rs and pPrties. 

Mr. Shoaf thanked the CommissQon for letting him go to the 
Conference on Christian Education. He said the emphasis throughout 
the conf~rence wPs on the transmission of faith by sharing and 
pe~sonal relationships. 

Mr. Shoaf sRid a new Junior High curriculum will be put in 
use in the fall of 1961. It will be an improvement for the 7th, 
2th, and 9th grade boys and girls. Tbere will be a restudy of the 
whole church school curriculum for its effectiveness in helping to 
cqpture th@ real substance of Christian faith. 

Adult education was discuss~d, pointing out th· t what ehi1dren 
le-rn of Christian faith is from adult teach~rs. Importance of 
helping adults ~o strengthen and enrich their Christian experiences 
is ~reat, since children learn from all adults. Volunteer Christian 
educqtion courses, with college extension credit was suggested. 

Fa.lowing a closing prayer the meeting w2s adjourned. 

Tom McCauley, Vice chairman 

Th~lma H. HRrgitt, SecretBry 




